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Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.P.D. # 2 
Walnutport, Pa. 

Dear Mr. Geary, 

Thank you for the very fine reception report. It 
was gratifying to know that at that distance our sky 
wave signal had such a strength during those broadcast. 
The report was very elaborate, complete and correct. 
So accept this letter as a confirmation of reception by 
you of WADK at 5:10 AM to 5:35 AM EDST on September 11, 
1954. 

Sincerely yours, 

6- 
ose h Britto 

Ehi f Engineer 
W1 SGG 
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